
Email, Beto O’Rourke, D- El Paso, April 25, 2017​
 
From: Beto O’Rourke 
Date: Tuesday, April 25, 2017 
Subject: PACs 
 
Fauzeya,​
​
My name is Beto O'Rourke and I was forwarded your question from John Meza. Here is my 
statement on your request about being one of 2 members who don't take PAC money:​
​
What I should have said is that there are only two members of Congress who do not take PAC 
money and who also do not have a leadership PAC (which gives PAC contributions to other 
members), myself and Ro Khanna. ​
​
There are four members of Congress (based on the Open Secrets website) who did not take 
PAC money in the last cycle (either to their Congressional campaign or to their leadership PAC if 
they had one) - myself, Ro Khanna, John Sarbanes and Francis Rooney. Both Sarbanes and 
Rooney have PACs themselves that make PAC contributions to other candidates.​
​
My comments going forward will reflect this. ​
​
Thanks for asking. ​
​
Beto​
​
 


